
SOUTH WOOTTON INFANT SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER – SUMMER 2023 

                                  

SCHOOL’S OUT FOR SUMMER 

We are here at the end of another busy term and also at the end of another school year. The children 

have all worked so hard this year and we are pleased with their progress, both academically and 

socially. 

Now is the chance to relax and enjoy a break. The new term starts again on Wednesday 6th September.  

 

       

 

 

FAREWELL 

Today we said a very sad goodbye to all the children in Year 2 who have now moved onto Key Stage 2. 

They have been a lovely group of children who did not have the best start to their school days, as we 

went into a national lockdown during their Reception year. They have weathered those storms and are 

now ready to face new challenges. Good luck to them. We will miss you! 

ATTENDANCE 

Five children out of 174 managed to avoid all the bugs that have gone round school and achieved 100% 

attendance this year. Well done to Niamh, Jacob, Emilie, Tally and Indie. Henry and Soraia were also 

rewarded as they were here everyday but missed one afternoon session! 

Indie has achieved the ultimate – 100% attendance over all three years in school. Amazing! 

GOLDEN LEARNERS 

Our Golden Learners in July were: 

 Georgia, Sophia C, Indi, Trixie, Riley, Clark, Benjamin, Scarlett, Freddie, Ayda, Niamh, Scarlett, Freya B. 

Iris, Ted B, Ruby, Aubree, Angelina, Hallie, Theia, Will F, Elliot, Emily, Sofia O, Gene, Teddy and Ronny.  

JULY BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday to 
Stanley, Nellie, Carolina and Ted who will be 5 this month 
Ned who will be 6 this month 
Clark, Bobby, Kit, Benjamin, Ameiie, George-Rhys, Noah, Tally who are 7 this month 
Also Happy August Birthday to Azariah, Lincoln, Sebi, Noah and Gene who will all be 7 next month.  

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

Don’t forget to get “Ready, Set, Reading “ as part of the Norfolk Libraries reading challenge. We would 

like to see a record number of our pupils take part this summer.  

Also children who will be here in September don’t forget to take part in Mrs Burt’s Extreme Reading 

challenge. I wonder who will find the most unusual place to read their book this summer. Staff are 

already planning their extreme reads! 


